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5
th

 December, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

    ANNUAL CHRISTMAS JUMBLE SALE 

 

As you know our Christmas Jumble Sale will take place in the school hall this Friday, 8
th

 

December from 1 p.m. – 3 p.m.   Ms. Whelan and 5
th

 and 6
th

 classes are busy this week organising 

all the various stalls for it e.g. bingo, name the elf, how many sweets in the jar, Christmas logs to 

name but a few.  Please continue to bring in any jumble in good condition and thanks to those who 

have brought in jumble already. 

 

Also please note: 

 Tickets are on sale in the school, €1 per strip, €2 per 3 strips.  There will be a raffle in the 

school hall on Friday afternoon.  This year we have fantastic hampers to raffle and have 

also prizes from local businesses in the town.  The hampers have been kindly donated from 

Glanmore Foods, Costcutters and the staff of the school. 

 As part of our Green Schools programme we will be selling briquettes made from shredded 

paper. 

 There will be cakes, buns etc., on sale during the afternoon, baked by 5
th

 and 6
th

 class and 

Marion (SNA).  You could donate some baking also, you can bring in the buns, cakes etc. 

on Thursday/Friday morning. 

 Tickets for our Christmas plays are presently on sale in the school.  They will also be on 

sale during our Jumble Sale on Friday.  €3 per ticket.  This is a fundraiser for our school. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Friday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mary Rohan (Principal) 

Niamh O’Hara (Parents’ Council) 
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